

Ansuya Patel Information Governance Manager



0161 922 6936

4

Ansuya.Patel@tgh.nhs.uk foi@tgh.nhs.uk

Tameside and Glossop Integrated Care
NHS Foundation Trust
Fountain Street
Ashton-under-Lyne
Lancashire
OL6 9RW

Our Ref: FOI 2020.101

03 March 2020

Mr Ed Fryer request-646147-1b5da5dc@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Fryer

Ref: Request for information under Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for your request received 13 February 2020. The Trust's response is as follows:

Question 1: In the last twelve months how many patients have been treated for Ulcerative

colitis?

Answer 1: Between 1st February 2019 and 31st January 2020 no admissions had a primary

diagnosis of ulcerative colitis. 1,056 admissions had a further diagnosis of ulcerative

colitis.

Please note: Diagnosis does not always correlate to treatment.

Question 2: Of these patients how many were treated with Entyvio (vedolizumab)?

Answer 2: The Trust cannot report this information based on clinical condition; however, in the

last 12 months, 56 gastroenterology patients received Vedolizumab.

Question 3: In the last twelve months how many patients have been treated for Crohn's

disease?

Answer 3: Between 1st February 2019 and 31st January 2020 no admissions had a primary

diagnosis of Crohn's Disease. 1,121 admissions had a further diagnosis of Crohn's

Disease. Please note diagnosis does not always correlate to treatment.

Question 4: Of the patients how many were treated with Entyvio (vedolizumab)?

Answer 4: Please see answer 2.

We provide information in accordance with our statutory obligations under the Freedom of Information Act. Please note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations 2003, Tameside and Glossop Integrated Care NHS Foundation Trust asks not to receive unsolicited marketing communications.

Provision of this information does not constitute permission for its commercial re-use in the terms of the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005.











You are free to use the information for your own use, including for non-commercial research purposes. The information may also be used for the purposes of news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require the permission of the copyright owner.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to request a review of our decision, please write to the Chief Executive Karen James at the above address.

If you are not satisfied with the outcome of this request, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner's Office cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the review/complaints procedure provided by the Trust. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF http://www.ico.gov.uk/

Yours sincerely

Ansuya PatelInformation Governance Manager









